
 

 

COMMANDERS CORNER 

 Wow Last month was a tough month, especially with hurricane! Idalia.                                                               

If any member of District 3 needs help from damage due to hurricane Idalia please contact post for help.    

Aug 2nd,   We had Our ice cream social Veterans had a great time.                                                                     

Aug 16th we had our Serve Safe Training great turnout                                                                                       

Aug 18th We had 3rd District Dinner great turn out, we also had our Race Car Driver Daniel Brickert and 

his family here at post, we had Kenslee Vickers Back from her world Batan twirling competition with A 

gold and Silver medals. 

Now for September Looks like a slow month 

Sept 8TH Karaoke at 6:30 pm in Lounge 

Red Shirt Friday winners were Rich Freshour, Anabella Freshour and Rob Mixon congratulations.                                                                               

Queen of Hearts winners: Grand Winner was Rusty Brown congratulations.                                                                                                                                                     

Volunteer of the Month is Donna Sessa thanks for all you do.                                                                             

 

 

 

As always Volunteers are needed in Bingo, Kitchen and Events please take time.  

To Volunteer and help with your post.                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

Thanks for God and Country                                                                                                                     

Commander Rick Cabrera 

 

 

  

 


